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C
ongratulations to the new

ly installed 
officers of the 2011 and 2012 L

odge 
year and our sincerest gratitude goes 

out to the outgoing officers of the 2010 
and 2011 L

odge year. T
hese dedicated 

brothers pattern the future of our L
odge 

on the great trestle board, and spread 
the cem

ent of brotherly love that unites 
us all. 
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July 2011 Calendar 
 
 

EA Degree – Thursday, June 30th 
 

6:00 p.m.  Fellowship Period 
6:30 p.m.  Supper provided by the Stewards 
7:30 p.m.  Lodge Opened in the EA Degree 

 
RFTC Meeting - Thursday, July 7th 

 

7:00 p.m.  Race Meeting at the Lodge 
 

Stated Meeting – Thursday, July 14th 
 

6:00 p.m.  Fellowship Period 
6:30 p.m.  Supper provided by the Stewards 
7:30 p.m.  Lodge Opened in the MM Degree 
 

RFTC Meeting - Monday, July 18th 
 

7:00 p.m.  Race Meeting at the Lodge 
 

Committee Updates 
 

Sickness & Distress 
 

PM Bill Barber's sister is undergoing treatment for breast cancer. In 
addition, his brother was recently released from the hospital after 
treatment of gastro-intestinal issues. Finally, Bro. Barber's father in 
law is undergoing treatment for a heart related illness. Please keep 
this brother and his family in your thoughts and prayers. 
 

Bro. Tom Sanders' daughter Carla has recently been diagnosed with 
breast cancer. She is currently recovering from surgery and is 
beginning treatment. Please keep Bro. Sanders and his family in your 
thoughts and prayers. 
 

Please keep the following brothers in your thoughts and prayers as 
they are also dealing with illness or hardship: Bill Jacobs, Roger 
Jacobs, Ray Atkins, Al Brown, Rich Desai, Chris McCurley, Dale 
Sylvester, Jack Wilson, James Higgins, Keith Moulton, Fred Kuntz 
and Stan Woods.  
 

SW Brad Cunningham and JD Paul Manley have contact information 
for all brothers in the Sickness and Distress report if you would like 
to contact any of them. 
 

Please keep all of these brothers and their families in your thoughts 
and prayers. It is through the support of a brother in need that we 
show what it truly means to be a Mason. 
 

The Good News 
 

PM Bill Jacobs has received the good news that his sister Monica's 
cancer is in full remission. In addition, his father, Worshipful Roger 
Jacobs has recently received positive test results. Our best wishes go 
out to the Jacobs family for continued recovery. 
 

At the June stated meeting, two new petitions were read and 
investigation committees assigned. We are truly blessed to be part of 
such an active and growing Lodge!  
 

Congratulations to the new officers of Lewisville Lodge #201, who 
were installed on June 25th. Your new officers are: 
 

Worshipful Master - Ralph Choate 
Senior Warden - Brian Lee 

Junior Warden - Brad Cunningham 
Treasurer - Tim Browning 

Secretary - Bill Jacobs 
Chaplain - Jim Brittain 

Senior Deacon - Vince Jones 
Junior Deacon - Paul Manley 

Senior Steward - Michael Lewis 
Junior Steward - Dollar Logsdon 

Master of Ceremonies - Paul Barron 
Marshall - Bob Lenert 

Tiler - Bill Nelson 
Historian - Gerry Dobson 
Librarian - Tom Sanders 

 

(Please contact SW Brian Lee (214) 995-8874, Chaplain Jim Brittain 
972-310-0089 or JD Paul Manley 314-276-8077 if you have anything 
to add to the Sickness and Distress or Good News sections). 
 

Masonic Education 
 

We currently have 4 brothers working on the 1st section of the EA 
Degree and 2 brothers working on the 2nd and 3rd section of the EA 
Degree. We encourage any brother who has yet to complete any part 
of their esoteric study to come up to the lodge on a Monday, 
Wednesday or Thursday night. Special times can also be arranged by 
contacting Brother JW Brad Cunningham.  
 

As a reminder to Master Masons raised within the past calendar year, 
every Master Mason is now required to complete the ALL 
(Additional Lodge Light) Program after completing their esoteric 
work in the Masters Degree. Please see PM Jerry Donahue for details 
on how to complete this program. 
 

JW Brad Cunningham leads an ongoing “Teach the Teacher” class on 
the 1st and 3rd Wednesdays of each month. This program is 

structured to allow new instructors the opportunity to choose the 
degree they are interested in teaching. If you are interested in 
becoming an instructor, please attend a session to learn more. 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Lewisville Lodge, in conjunction with the Kroger store in Flower 
Mound will be hosting a food drive to benefit the Salvation Army on 
August 13th. If you are able, please bring non-perishable food items 
up to the Lodge prior to this event. A sign-up sheet for volunteers on 
the day of the event will be distributed as well. Please contact JD Paul 
Manley if you are able to help with this effort. 
 

Bro. Jim Brittain has recently begun volunteering time at the 
Lewisville Salvation Army soup kitchen which runs Monday - Friday 
from 9:30am until 2:30pm and we are looking for additional 
volunteers. This is a very rewarding opportunity to help others in our 
community. If you are interested in volunteering, please contact Bro. 
Brittain or JD Paul Manley for details.  
 

The Peters Colony Shrine Club holds its monthly stated meetings the 
2nd Monday of each month. If you are a member of the Hella Shrine 
or are interested in becoming a member, feel free to attend a meeting 
or contact Bro. Steve Inmon for more information. The club meets 
nearby at the Renaissance Retirement Center on Edmonds Lane.  
 

Race for the Children 
 

We have two Race for the Children meetings on July 7th and 18th. 
Please attend these meetings if at all possible. Race season has 
already begun and we are in need of brothers to contact donors. 
 

We have created a Facebook page for the Race. If you have a 
Facebook account, please search for “Race for the Children” and 
become a fan. 
 

Please attend the Race Meetings or see WM Ralph Choate or SW 
Brian Lee for how you can help. The 2011 Race for the Children is 
less than 3 months away. 
 

Birthdays 
 

Alvin Bilby (47) July 3  Graham Quattlebaum (31) July 9    
Ralph Choate (61) July 12 David Broome (54) July 20 
Raymond Clark (45) July 22 Walter Wilson (44) July 28 
 

This Month in Masonic History 
 

On July 21 1758, the Grand Lodge of Scotland granted a charter to 
Fredericksburg Lodge in Virginia, the lodge that had conferred the 
Masonic degrees on George Washington in 1752 and 1753. 


